
  
 

  
 

 

PTA Christmas Events 

Dear Parents, 

First of all we would like to say a huge thank you for supporting the PTA events so far this year. It has been 
amazing to see our school community coming together, having fun and raising money for our fantastic 
school. The money raised by all of you at PTA events goes towards a host of initiatives that benefit every 
child at Stonegate. For example, in the past year we’ve provided 45 new Chromebooks for the school – 
which would not have been possible without your incredible support.  

With less than 4 weeks until we break up for the Christmas holidays there is a lot going on, including a 
number of PTA and school-led events (which we also assist in) to get everyone in the Christmas spirit – and 
we need your help to continue to make a real difference to our school community! 

Help Please! 

Some of these events rely on the kind donations of the families at Stonegate, especially the Christmas 
Shopping Event (Friday 9 December) and Christmas Hamper Draw (Wednesday 14 December). 

The Christmas Shopping event is a highlight for the children every year. We turn the hall into a Christmas 
Market full of stalls and they can purchase gifts for family and friends - with a little help from the Elves! 

Please can we kindly ask for donations of the following items for the Christmas Shopping Event: New or 
nearly new items - this can be an opportunity to recycle unwanted gifts or gently used items in very good 
condition. As a guide, items are sold at £1-£3 per item. For example, candles, toiletries, jewellery and 
children’s toys. Gifts for Dads are often a challenge, so we’d really appreciate these too! 

The Christmas Hamper Draw takes place on the last day of term. Raffle tickets will be sent home in book 
bags in early December. 

Please can we kindly ask for donations of the following items for the Christmas Hampers: Food items such 
as chocolates, luxury biscuits, pate, cheese, crackers, jams, chutney, wine, etc. 

Please could all donations be brought into school by Friday 2nd December and either handed to a 
member of the PTA, or left in the School Office.  

Other PTA assisted events coming up in December also include Reception and KS1 Nativity (8th), Choir 
Performance (12th), Pre-school Christmas Sing and Whole School Christmas Lunch (13th), Pantomime Trip 
(Reception – Year 6, 15th), and the Crib Service (16th).  

Many thanks as always for your support - we look forward to seeing you all at the upcoming festivities! 

Stonegate PTA 
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